
What’s Happening At Westside? 

Hello Parents, Happy May Hasn’t the warmer weather and days with some sunshine been awesome? Sunny skies 
and warmer days on the way!  I want to personally thank you all for your support during the scare of the COVID-19. 
Please know Westside is taking extra precautions with your children to keep us all well in the building. We will continue 
parent drop off at the door until further notice. We know dropping off at the door can be hard on not only the children 
but you as the parent as well however, we appreciate you all helping in doing our part in “flattening the curve.” This too 
shall pass and we will all be stronger than ever because of it! 

Pre-K Graduation was planning for Friday May 29th. As of 
now, we will be postponing that. We will still be celebrating 
our graduates on that day with a classroom party as well as 
Tye-Dye Shirts and Cap decorations. Please make sure to 
provide your graduate a white t-shirt! The teachers will be 
sending out more information as the days get closer! We 
hope to have a grand celebration for these children going to 
Kindergarten by the end of Summer! 

POSTPONED Parent/Teacher conferences due to COVID-19 will be rescheduled sometime in June. Teachers and management will be 
in touch with getting you signed up for a time slot if you are interested! We recommend everyone at least speaking with your child’s 
teacher so you can see where they are developmentally and what we can do to help. 

Dates to Remember: 

May 8th - Special Mother’s Day crafts going home. Be on 
the lookout! 

May 21st - Special snack for Memorial Day! 

As always, thank you for allowing us the privilege of caring for your children. We value the trust you have in our academy and in us. Please let us know if 
at any time there is anything we can do to assist you!  

Best, Mrs. Brittany & Ms. Haley 

(423) 476-0001. 5005 N Lee Highway Cleveland TN, 37312. brittany@wcatn.com . haley@wcatn.com 

Don’t FORGET! 
WCA WILL BE CLOSED 
FRIDAY Friday May 
22nd for Staff Inservice 
day and Monday May 
25th in observance of 
Memorial Day. 

Welcome new 
Westside families, we 
are so glad you’re 
here! If you are not 
receiving emails, it is 
IMPORTANT we have 
an email on file for 
every child enrolled. 
Come visit the office 
to get your family on 
the list. 

Tuition is due every 
Friday for the 
upcoming week. We 
do have a grace period 
till Monday at noon. 
After that, a late fee 
will be applied for the 
week. 

TOY DONATION: 
Cleaning out the closet? 
WCA is ALWAYS 
accepting hand me 
downs! Clothes, Toys, 
Dress-up items are always 
needed. Thank you for all 
the help!  

“Fear not for I am 
with you.” - 
Isaiah 41:10
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